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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 The Town Council is holding a Public Meeting and an Extra Ordinary Meeting on 
Tuesday, 17 October at 7pm at Cricklade Town Hall to discuss the Community Asset 
Package Offer received from Wiltshire Council. 
The package is the freehold of the Ockwells site (the Town Council Offices, the Library 
and Doctors Surgery), the Leisure Centre building and grounds and a major part of the 
Town Hall car park. Prior to the handover of the Leisure Centre Building, Wiltshire 
Council will invest substantial funds to carry out vital maintenance and enhancement 
work, to make the centre more sustainable in the future. 
Presentations will be made during the meeting, explaining the offer in detail and the due 
diligence process undertaken by the Council.  There will be plenty of opportunities for 
residents to ask questions  

 

 Neighbourhood Plan - Public Consultation  
The Cricklade Neighbourhood Plan public consultation closed on 18th September. The 
Town Council’s website also has the Draft Plan and supporting documentation available 
to download and we also have hard copies available to read in the front office. 
Following the consultation, comments received will be passed to an independent 
examiner, appointed by Wiltshire Council, who will consider the representations and 
determine if the plan should be put to community referendum. 
 

 

 The Cricklade Half Marathon, 10K and Fun Run is being held on Sunday 1st October, 
starting at 10.30am 

 

 
 
 

 
 


